
CITY CLERK

Memorandum City Attorney's Office
No. 14-197 '/0IUUG29 PH 2: 14 ^

To: Karen-Mendrala,-Principal Planner —

From: Robert B. Dunckel, Assistant City Attorney/5036

Date: August 29, 2014

Re: License Agreement / Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT)
Access to Holiday Park / Sunrise Boulevard and NE 10**^ Avenue

Attached please find two (2) fully-executed original License Agreements, as referenced
above for transmittal to FDOT. The third original will be filed with the City Clerk.

Once the License Agreement has been recorded, please provide a recorded copy to
this Office.
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Wendy Gonyea, Assistant City Clerk IV


